
Hello, My name is Robert De Anda, and I actually have 
firs ... 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Laura) 
Dear Mr. DeAnda, 

5/28/2002 

Than I< you for your inquiry. we do have a safe 
certain bolt action rifles including older Mo 
voluntary program, it is not a recall. This i.· 
of the existeiice of the bolt-lock feature and.to· 
opportunity to modernize their products. w~:t~;rrong 
take advantage of this offer. · · 

You can read more information 
Modification program through 
below: 

You can find more information 
www.remingtonle.com. 

customer (Robert De Anda Jr) 
Hello, 

on 

ngton_safety.htrn 

firearms at 

My name is Robert De Anda, 
one, I heard that there 
the one I have has fa 11 
Model 700 serial number 
The second is, if you 
about the tactical weapons 
Thank you very much for 
Robert De Anda Jr 

questions. The first 
s and was wondering if 

it is a 7mm Rem. Mag . 
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San Antonio, TX 78229 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

telling me 
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